
Portal Faculty Pictures Proposal 

Currently there are only a limited number of faculty and staff photographs available the Stockton 
University online Faculty and Staff Directory 
(http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=58&pageID=7&action=home).   Some may recall 
that several years ago Stockton would publish a hard copy Who’s Who including photographs of all 
Stockton faculty and staff.  The paper directory was abandoned in favor of an electronic online directory. 
Faculty have shared frustration in their inability to find faculty pictures in the directory.  

In order for a photograph to be included in the directory, in addition to having a photograph captured by 
Graphics, the University employees must fill out the waiver form to permit their photograph to be 
included in the online directory 
(http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/human_resources/content/docs/Forms_University/UseofPhotoFor
m100915.pdf).     There are currently 1890 profiles with the directory.  459 have the option enabled to 
"display photo".  24.3% of all records are currently showing a photograph online. 

I am proposing that OIT develop a secured version of the pictorial directory that would only be 
accessible from on-campus protected by credentials from within the portal that would display a 
photograph for every employee within the directory.  In th

displayed in pictorial directory. 

Best Regards, 

Bob 

Robert R. Heinrich 
Chief Information Officer 
Department of Computer and Telecommunication Services 
Stockton University 
101 Vera King Farris Drive, Galloway NJ 08205 
Computer and Telecommunication Help Desk : 609.652.4309 
e-mail: Robert.Heinrich@stockton.edu 
Phone: 609.626.6039 
Fax: 609.626.5531 


